[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[City, State, ZIP Code]
[Your Email]
[Your Phone Number]
[Date]
Town of Oyster Bay
Supervisor Saladino
54 Audrey Avenue
Oyster Bay, NY 11771
josephsaladino@oysterbay-ny.gov
Subject: Opposition to BESS Facilities Within the Town of Oyster Bay
Dear Supervisor Saladino,
I write as a resident of Oyster Bay who strongly opposes the construction of any Battery Energy Storage System (BESS) facilities within the Town of Oyster Bay. We appreciate the moratoriums already in place that have been enacted by the town reflecting ongoing unease about these systems.
While we support clean energy’s goals, the risks and impacts of BESS installations pose unacceptable risks. We ask you to pursue a permanent ban on BESS facilities or enact zoning amendments that categorically prohibit them.
Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. We appreciate your ongoing efforts to balance clean-energy goals with the health, safety, and quality of life of Oyster Bay residents.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

